
From: Elliott Paddon   
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0063 Cotham School, Cotham Lawn Road, Cotham, Bristol 
 
Dear Leanne,  
  
Thank you for your email, we look forward to hearing from the Inspector in due course.  
  
We note that no comment has been received from Bristol City Council. Is one expected?  
  
Additionally, we have reviewed the comments made by members of the public, and we note 
that a large majority of these relate to the potential impact on privacy.  
  
After submission of the application, our client made us aware that the CCTV cameras in use at 
the school are equipped with a privacy screen feature. This feature ensures that areas outside 
of the school's boundary are obscured to protect the privacy of neighbours and passers-by. 
(Please see the photo below which shows the privacy screen in operation).  
  
If any further information or comment would be helpful to the Inspector please let us know.  
  



 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Elliott Paddon 
BSc, MSc 
Planner 
Planning Division 
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